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SURVEY ON THE
INSTALLATION OF STREET
LIGHTS WITHIN KOMMETJIE

Have Your Say

Register and participate in the survey on the

installation of street lights within Kommetjie
Submit your comments from 01 – 15 December 2024

http://www.capetown.gov.za/collaborate


Date Venue   Time

03 December 2024
Fish Hoek Civic Centre, Central
Circle, Fish Hoek

18:30 - 19:30

INVITATION

S U R V E Y  O N  T H E  I N S T A L L A T I O N  O F  S T R E E T

L I G H T S  W I T H I N  K O M M E T J I E

Scan this QR Code to access the meeting

The City of Cape Town’s Public Lighting Development division receives
requests for public road and street lighting across the Metro. These
requests are assessed based on the City's mandate to provide public
lighting, City policies, and applicable lighting quality standards.

Historically, Kommetjie has received minimal residential road and street
lighting due to residents' preference for the area to remain predominantly
unlit. However, the department acknowledges that times and requirements
change, and the City must adapt when a verified need for change arises.

We invite you to join us at a meeting, where we will present information on
street lighting and address any technical questions raised by the
community.

Meeting details:

Please contact us should you require further information:
Tel.: 0800 212 176
Email: public.participation@capetown.gov.za

You may also attend this meeiting virtually at www.capetown.gov.za/collaborate


